Town of Veazie Planning Board
Minutes of March 19, 2018

Members Present: Chairman Don MacKay, Andy Brown, Tony Cappuccio, Karen Walker, Ravi
Chilumula

Others present: Thomas Sanford, Kevin Tilton, Scott Braley, Sally Page.
Call to Order: Chairman MacKay called the regular meeting to order at 6:31 p.m. The Board had

a quorum.

Approval of minutes — Approval of March 5, 2018 minutes, motion to approve minutes by
Karen Walker and seconded by Tony Cappuccio. Discussion: None. The motion passed 5 to 0.

New Business
None
Old Business

Plymouth Engineering, Inc. representing Davis Acres, LLC presenting Preliminary Plan for
Ballymote Crossing Subdivision. The Planning Board reviewed submitted information
and determined the application complete:

Motion by Karen Walker & seconded by Tony Cappuccio that the application is
complete, the motion passed 5 to 0.
Other Business

None
Next meeting scheduled for April 23, 2018 in council chambers with Public Hearing.
Meeting adjourned at 7:57pm.

Respectfully submitted,
lohn Larson

Code Enforcement Officer



